
All written orders issued by the Auto Dealer Services Division are temporarily offline for redaction in 

compliance with Ind. Code 9-32-3-5 (effective July 1, 2015). A copy of this order is available for public 

inspection at our office (302 W. Washington Street, Room E-111, Indianapolis, IN 46204) or via email at 

cschnaith@sos.in.gov. Please include the cause number and action type in your request.  
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